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Tee Talk 

Planning for leadership transitions 
Criss Davis, board president, and Tim Bryan will both end their 
three-year board terms in April 2021.  In addition, Janice Leonard 
will resign after five years as board member and communicator. 
Janice represents the Ladies League, a non-elected position.  

   Board elections will be held at the annual meeting in late April.  
The board will appoint a new president following the annual meet-
ing. By stepping up to board participation, you help sustain and 
grow the Club, contribute your ideas and guide decisions. Time 
commitment is about one hour the second Wednesday monthly at 
6:30 pm, plus periodic volunteer activities. Let Criss Davis know if 
you are willing to be a board candidate.  

   One or more volunteers are needed to produce the monthly Tee 
Talk, membership flyers, forms, notices, tournament flyers, sign-up 
sheets; manage the www.caneygolf.com website, Facebook updates, 
and record board meeting minutes. Contact Janice at 918-766-5749 
to coordinate transition, training and file handoff.   

Not-ready for prime time:  Preview residential 
lot sales plat. Northern boundary acreage has yet to be 

acquired, drive built, fences constructed, zoning meetings held 
and approval received. View larger map in clubhouse. 

Clearing up tournament 

weather delays 
Tournaments are both social opportunities 
and sources of revenue.  To provide clear  
direction, especially if the weather does not 
cooperate, a policy and a tournament  
committee is being put in place. 

   The new Tournament Weather Delay/
Cancellation Policy spells out how suspen-
sion of play and payouts will be handled. The 
policy is posted on the Club’s web and Face-
book site, and in the clubhouse. It is also  
enclosed with the monthly member invoice. 

Benefits of tournament 

committee membership 
Brandon Montgomery will assemble a tourna-
ment committee in January 2021. Why join? 

• Help the Club increase revenue. 
• Encourage guest players to join. 
• Increase event success. 
• Influence format and dates. 
• Share responsibilities so members limit 

their time commitment.  

Let Brandon know if you are willing to par-
ticipate at 620-205-7651. 

 

Holding funds for 

lots of costs 

The Club reported a 
$1,546 September loss 
after paying surveying 
and partial attorney 
fees for a land purchase contract in pursuit of 
future residential lost sales. Through the first 
three quarters, net income was $30,773, 
which included more than $18,000 in green 
fees and cart rentals. 

   The club is holding the funds rather than 
paying off loans for liquidity to purchase land 
and meet future development costs such as 
fencing, acreage and road construction. 


